Hannah Chute
Parsonsfield
LD 1840

I am written to express my support of this bill as someone who works in a cannabis
garden. It makes me uncomfortable knowing there is a public database of anyone who
holds a caregiver or ric card, myself included. The authorization of public events such
as farmers markets is a necessary step forward for our industry.



